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DVRPC Held 9th Annual Celebration of Regional Excellence

Joseph M. Manko 
Received “Regional Leader of the Year” Award 

Philadelphia, Pa (May 26, 2010) – The Delaware Valley Regional Planning Commission 
(DVRPC) held its 9th Annual Celebration of Regional Excellence on Thursday, May 20.  During 
the event, Joseph M. Manko, one of the founding partners of Manko, Gold, Katcher & Fox, LLP, 
was honored for his outstanding leadership and commitment to the region and named the 
“Regional Leader of the Year.”  Mayor Michael Nutter presented Manko with the prestigious 
award.  In addition to Manko’s honor, the DVRPC recognized other individuals and initiatives 
for their contributions to the Philadelphia region.

Pictured here (left to right): Barry Seymour, Executive Director of the DVRPC; Joseph 
Manko, recipient of the DVRPC’s Regional Leader of the Year Award; Award presenter Mayor 
Michael Nutter.

Celebrating its 20th year, MGKF concentrates its practice in environmental, energy, and land 
use law and litigation. It represents clients ranging from Fortune 100 corporations to small, 
privately held enterprises, both in the Mid-Atlantic region and on a national basis. MGKF’s 
offices are located at 401 City Avenue, Suite 500, Bala Cynwyd, Pennsylvania and 535 Route 38, 
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Suite 145A, Cherry Hill, New Jersey. For additional information, visit www.mgkflaw.com or call 
484-430-5700 or 856-317-1299.  

DVRPC serves as the official planning and review agency for the nine-county metropolitan 
region, which comprises Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery and Philadelphia counties in 
Pennsylvania; and Burlington, Camden, Gloucester, and Mercer counties in New Jersey. 
Through data collection, research, coordination, and planning efforts, DVRPC sets a framework 
for governmental decisions affecting development within the Delaware Valley. By way of 
congressional mandate, federal transportation legislation (SAFETEA-LU) requires that DVRPC, 
as the MPO for the region, develop and update a Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) in 
order for the region to be eligible to receive and spend federal transportation funds. Visit 
www.dvrpc.org for more information.
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